Dear Peter Yuriewich and project  "Planet of people",

  Thanks for your good job, but we have found out in you one mistake.

  In maps of Armenia and Azerbaijans you have presented ARCAKH (NAGORNO KARABAKH) as a part of Azerbaijan, but 21 years NAGORNO KARABAKH the independent republic or even is possible to say, that de-faco belongs to Armenia.

  We can to you send the different documents, which will prove, that Karabakh never was a part of independent Azerbaijan.

  Today international organizations is open speak about independence NAGORNO KARABAKH. Therefore you can not present Karabakh-as a part of Azerbaijan, it is propagation of Azerbaijan.
  Therefore we shall be glad, if you will correct a mistake.

Yours faithfully -......................... (Armenia)
